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Kimia Zolfagharian

From: Lyla S. Fadali <lfadali@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 9:47 AM

To: Kimia Zolfagharian

Subject: Multi family development at 255 Rockville Pike

 WARNING - External email. Exercise caution.  

Hi,  

 

I strongly support this project, as long as it does not add parking. There is quite enough parking in 

Rockville town center and this is right next to the Metro station.  

 

Thanks,  

Lyla 


